
 
 

 
9 August 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Senior Girls Dance Troupe 
 

Senior Girls Dance Troupe is on Thursday mornings at 8.15am.The final lesson will be held on Wednesday 21 
August due to the Sutherland Shire School Music Festival rehearsal on Thursday 22 August. There will be five 
lessons this term. The total cost of these five lessons is $25.00. Payment for these lessons is due by Friday 16 
August. 

 
The Senior Girls Dance Troupe will be performing at our school fete on Saturday 26 October. Information on our 
performance times will be sent home later this term. 

 
Please put the above date on your calendar. 
 
Thankyou, 
 
 
 
Lyndal Davis       Annette Wein 
Coordinator       Principal 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Senior Girls Dance Troupe 
 
 

Please find enclosed $25.00 to cover the cost of Term 3 dance fees for my daughter  
 
______________________________________________of class_________________ 
 
 
I have paid online and the receipt number is ________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature _________________________________Date_____________ 

 
 


